
Minutes 

Consultative Traffic Forum Meeting 

Held on Friday, 2 December 2016 

commencing at 10:51am 

in Committee Rooms 203 and 204, 

Level 2, Administration Building, 

4-20 Eton Street, Sutherland 
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PRESENT:   Councillor Croucher (Chairperson), together with Councillor McLean, Mr Ken Cook 

(representing Ms Eleni Petinos, MP), Mr Neil McCormack (representing Mr Lee Evans, MP), Mr Mike 

Schrafft (representing Mr Mark Speakman, MP), Senior Constable Rachel King (representing the 

NSW Police, Sutherland Local Area Command), Mr Ryan Horne (representing Roads and Maritime 

Services) Ms Tanmila Islam (representing Roads and Maritime Services) and Mr Michael Cutrupi 

(representing St George Cabs) 

 

Staff in attendance were the Traffic and Transport Manager (Bruce Powe), Traffic Engineer (Cristian 

Vasquez) and Executive Officer - Governance (Neil Treadwell).  

 

 

APOLOGY:   Apologies tendered on behalf of Eleni Petinos MP, Lee Evans MP, Mark Speakman MP 

and Senior Constable Michael Todd (representing the NSW Police, Miranda Local Area Command) 

were accepted. 

 

 

*** Disclosures of Interest 

 

There were no disclosures of interest declared. 

 

 

CTF002-17 Allison Crescent, Menai - Trailer Parking 

 File Number: 2016/232763 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the report on "Allison Crescent, Menai - Trailer Parking" be received and noted. 

 

 

CTF003-17 Schofield Place, Menai - 'No Stopping' Signs 

 File Number: 2016/231313 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the report on the provision of ‘No Stopping’ signs in Schofield Place be received and noted. 

 

  



Consultative Traffic Forum  2 December 2016 
 
 

 
Page 3 

CTF004-17 Angle Road at Grays Point Road, Grays Point - 

Pedestrian Safety 

 File Number: 2016-231313 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT: 

1.     The report regarding pedestrian safety and traffic conditions in Angle Road at its junction with 

Grays Point Road, Grays Point be noted.  

 

2. Pedestrians and traffic conditions at the refuge island in Angle Road, Grays Point be monitored 

during the first school term in 2017 to determine if there are any sufficient increased pedestrian 

movements at this location.  

 

 

The Meeting closed at 11.15 am. 


